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The exceedingly high property taxes and non-accountable spending habits within 

state and local governments continues to cripple residents of this once great state of 

Oregon.  Unless our elected officials become more fiscally responsible Oregonians 

will continue to leave in high numbers.  The current economy and so many on fixed 

incomes cannot afford additional taxes!  Vote NO..   


